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PVC Price Increase Announcement North America  
 

August 28, 2024 
 
Dear Valued Partner, 
 
Back on July 12th of this year, we postponed our PVC price increase previously announced for July 26, 2024. As 
predicted, raw material and other additives have continued to rise. Therefore, it is now necessary for Anchor 
Packaging LLC to increase the price of all PVC products by 7% effective with orders on September, 27 2024.  
 
 All Anchor Brand Cutter Box Films         7%  
 
  All Private Label Cutter Box Films          7%  
  
  All Laundry Wrap Films            7%  
  
             All Miler Films              7%  

  
 All E9 and E15 & Pizza Perforated Films        7%  
 
 All Cheese Guard, Deli/Bakery Wrap         7%  

  
 All D12 Stretch Meat Film            7%  
  
 All Ultra Wrap™ Meat and Produce Films        7%  

  
 All Private Label Meat & Produce Films       7% 
 
 
All non-guaranteed contracts, bids and POD’s will be increased as allowed per the agreement in place. In 
addition, all contracted business will increase per the terms of those agreements.  
  
Orders placed on or before September 26, 2024 calling for normal delivery will be billed at current pricing levels. 
Orders placed on or after September 27, 2024, will be billed at the higher price. No loading of orders will be 
allowed. 
 

Thank you for your continued support of our products. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Executive Vice President 
Anchor Packaging, Inc. 
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